
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 23rd, 2012 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have had the distinct pleasure to work with the Glendale Painting Company over the 

past eight years and have used them on multiple projects. I have also recommended them 

for many other projects.  I find them to be very knowledgeable, professional, and they 

stand behind their work.  

 

Our most recent accomplishment together was completed last month; a 6-story building 

located on Clearwater beach. This job required extensive concrete and rebar remediation, 

multiple deck and joint repairs, including repairs to structural supporting columns, and 

stucco repairs along with a complete waterproofing paint job. Their ability to handle all 

these types of repairs along with the painting work was paramount, not only to me, but 

also to the Home Owners Association for two reasons. 

1. It kept the scope of work under one company  

2. It allowed the schedule to stay on track.  

The project was completed on time and with complete satisfaction by the association. 

 

Over the past 28 years I have been involved in building over 3,600 condominium homes 

in 15 different communities, the detail of which I have attached. With this experience 

behind me, I understand how important it is to use only qualified and experienced 

companies when it comes to multi-story work, especially when it involves repairs and 

waterproofing. For this reason I would strongly recommend Glendale Painting, and 

suggest that you give them the opportunity to show you the professionalism I have 

experienced with them. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Kenneth L. Eckelkamp 

President 

ECI 

Eckelkamp Construction, Inc. 


